Christ the King Spring Fair Appreciation, Thanks and Wrap-up

22nd October 2014

Last Thursday night it was our pleasure to announce the net profit of the Spring Fair 2014 was \$50,153-25.

During the meeting we celebrated the great success of the Fair as well as discussing ideas on how to further improve next year.

It was great to run the Spring Fair as a joint school / Parish venture and we thank Father Ian & Mrs. Stockey for their leadership, support and the trust they had in us.

We would like to thank Connie Este, our P & F Committee Leader for her support and ongoing sense of humour.

A special thank you also to Catherine Louise and all her support team who counted all that cash! Catherine also looked after all of our monetary transactions pre & post Spring Fair. Awesome job Catherine!

A success like this does not happen without great support and we certainly had a lot of that. We would like to thank the following families that are currently in our school community. Thank you certificates are also being issued to businesses that donated towards the Spring Fair.

Les Familie	D' F '!	D 11 - 11
Lee Family	Diab Family	Boumelham Family
BouAbdallah Family	Melan Family	Cerrone Family
Kaltoum Family	Pemberton Family	Hekeik Family
Beaini Family	Ghalloub Family	Chan Family
Gebran Family	Marcelle Murphy &	Isaia Family
	Family	
Massoud Family	So Family	Milic Family
Dwyer Family	Wahbe Family	Elchaar Family
Travers Family	Younis Family	Pettit Family
Bergan Family	Kinaan Family	Gozzi Family
Watihenu Family	Azar Family	Saul Family
Said Family	Kaddis Family	Alison Murphy & Family
Spurr Family	Dalton Family	Abraham Family
Hodgers Family	Puglisi Family	Oliveri Family
Novak Family	Richards Family	Elliott Family
Sassen Family	Louise Family	

We would also like to thank:

- All the bakers for the cake stall
- Everyone who donated to our mufti days
- CTK School
- All the businesses that sponsored the Spring Fair
- CTK Staff
- CTK Office Ladies
- Trevor Tomei
- Year 6
- All the Staff Coordinators and everyone who helped out sorting and selling
- Everyone who set up and then packed up.

Once again, many many thanks and looking forward to Spring Fair 2015.

Marianne Dwyer, Rita Milic & Kylie Wahbe Spring Fair Committee 2014